
P-04-503 Regeneration of Ton and Pentre 

Petition wording: 

We call on the National Assembly to urge the Welsh Government to give 

special consideration for the use of European Regional Funding to redevelop 

Ton and Pentre in the Rhondda Valley. 

 

Additional information: 

Ferndale and Maerdy in the Rhondda Fach and Treorchy and Treherbert in 

the Rhondda Fawr have received European funding through the Heads of the 

Valleys Programme for the purpose of redevelopment. We feel that Ton and 

Pentre should now benefit from European funding also to bring them into 

line with the rest of the area. 

 

Petition raised by: Mike Powell 
 

Date petition first considered by Committee: 24 September 2013 

 

Number of signatures: 389 

 


